
 

Regd. Office: Office No. 101A. The Capital, Plot No. C-70, G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East). Mumbai – 400 051 
Phone: (+91) 22-43250100, E-mail: iitlprojects@iitlgroup.com, Web: www.iitlprojects.com 

Corporate Office: 1001-1006, l0th Floor Narain Manzil 23, Barakhamba Rood, New Delhi -110001. Tel.: (+91) l l-4302 0300, 
CIN: LO1110MH1994PLC082421 

Date: May 27, 2024 
 
To, 
Corporate Relationship Department  
BSE Limited,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 531968 
 
Sub: Revised Intimation of the Board Meeting for the quarter and financial year ended                        

March 31, 2024.  
 Ref:    Regulation 29 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is to inform you that in the meeting of Board of Directors of the Company held today i.e. May 27, 
2024, the agenda to consider and approve the Audited (Standalone and Consolidated) Financial Results 
of the Company for the financial year ended March 31, 2024 has been deferred. 
 
We, further inform you that a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company to consider and approve 
the Audited (Standalone and Consolidated) Financial Results of the Company for the financial year 
ended March 31, 2024 has been re-scheduled on Thursday, May 30, 2024. 
 
Further, pursuant to Company’s “Code of Conduct for Regulating, Monitoring and Reporting of Trading 
by Insiders”, please note that as intimated vide our earlier Notice, the Trading Window already stands 
closed for trading of Company’s equity shares for Designated Persons from April 01, 2024 and would 
remain closed until 48 hours after the announcement of the Audited financial results of the Company for 
the quarter and year ended on March 31, 2024.  
 
Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you 

Yours sincerely, 
For IITL Projects Limited 
 
 
 
Shivani Kawle 
Manager & Company Secretary 
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